  CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 10-9-19
KAMIAH CITY HALL

KAMIAH, IDAHO   5:00 PM

Council Present: Glenn Hibbs, Paul Schlader, Dan Millward, Bob West (via phone)  
Mayor Heater called the workshop to order at 5:00 PM

1. Discuss City of Kamiah Contracts – City Attorney, Dan Chadwick stated he had completed a contract review and provided the council and mayor with the following updates:
a. UCCF MOU- Attorney Dan Chadwick the MOU between the Upper Clearwater Community Foundation and the City of Kamiah regarding the city swimming pool is still outstanding and is still in draft form. He stated he had emailed Robert Simmons regarding the completion of the MOU and will wait to her back from him to complete the MOU to get final council approval. Dan stated he will provide the council updates when Robert returns his email. 
b. Library Contract- Attorney Dan Chadwick stated per this contract the city must provide the Library District with written notice if they would like to renegotiate the terms on or before April 29, 2019. He stated this contract was signed in 2007 with an annual renewal date of 10-19-19. He stated he will provide the Library District with a letter stating the City of Kamiah would like to renegotiate the terms of the contract to assist with the maintenance costs for providing this service to the community. 

c. Gun Club Contract – Attorney Dan Chadwick stated he will add the land description language to the contract and provide to council and gun club president at the 10-23-19 meeting for review and approval. 
d. Law Enforcement Contract – Attorney Dan Chadwick stated the law enforcement contract looks great and seems to be working well for the City of Kamiah. Dan Chadwick stated it would be helpful to send Zack Paul the ordinance summaries when we put them in the paper. 

e. Pine Ridge Water District – Attorney Dan Chadwick stated this is an agreement that has been in effect since 1976. He stated the contract in the file is from 2005, however; the original contract is missing in action. He stated he would like to find the original. 

2. Business License Ordinance – The city council members discussed the need to either enforce the ordinance to charge the businesses license fees or to repeal the ordinance. Attorney Dan Chadwick requested Stephanie reschedule another workshop for further discussion 
Adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

______________________________       ___________________________

Betty Heater, Mayor 

 
 Stephanie Dyche, City Clerk
10-9-19

